
Bienvenue to our Primary Languages newsletter!  

We are thrilled to begin a new term filled with exciting opportunities in Primary Languages. 

This term, pupils will continue exploring French through engaging lessons and year group 

specific activities that bring the language and culture to life. It is more than just learning 

words; it is about experiencing the joy of language learning in meaning-

ful ways. learning a new language but also about immersing ourselves 

in a new world and  

Year 3: In Year 3 French, students learned through the story Jack and the 

Beanstalk. They explored vocabulary linked to vegetables and plant growth, 

using storytelling to support their language development in a fun and  

engaging way. understanding of the natural 

world.  

Year 4: Our students are focusing on writing weather reports using their 

prior knowledge of weather vocabulary. They learned to add descriptive 

adjectives to bring their reports to life and practised presenting different 

weather conditions across regions. This unit helped build confidence in 

sentence structure while encouraging creative and accurate language use.  

Year 5: In Year 5 French, students have been learning about the 
solar system. They have practised using connectives to join sen-
tences and have described the planets, including their features 
and distances from the sun. This topic has helped develop both 

vocabulary and sentence structure.  

Year 6: In Year 6 French, students wrote their own milkshake recipes 
using key vocabulary, verbs, and instructional language. They then 
followed their recipes to make the milkshakes, combining practical 

skills with purposeful language learning.  



Year 3: French is so much fun! We loved the theatre group that came in. We also liked learning 

Jack and The Beanstalk in French! We can name many vegetables.  

Year 4: We  have learnt all about weather reports and even put our own versions together! We 

liked using our acting skills to bring it all together.  

Year 5: French is really fun because we get to play lot’s of games and do some acting. We liked 

learning the planets in French as we already knew this from our science learning!   

Year 6: I will be sad to stop learning French next year and hope it continues in secondary school. 

We were really excited to create milkshakes in our own French café. We have learned lot’s of skills 

to help us learn a new language, such as high frequency words, cognates and phonics. We also 

had a secondary school teacher visit and teach us French, she was impressed with how much we 

knew.  


